Friends,
I hope you are doing well today. Thank you for volunteering to serve as a judge for the 2022 Western Virginia Regional Science Fair. I appreciate your patience as we have been trying our best to plan this event in a rapidly shifting environment! Most of you have seen several rounds of signups, surveys, and other questionnaires from us, so I’m sorry to query you again.  The primary purpose of this email is to confirm your intention to judge at our science fair on Saturday, March 19 at Virginia Western Community College. The schedule is provided in the link at the end of this email; check-in will start at 8:00 am and most judges will be finished at 12:30 pm (judges reviewing grand award nominees finishing at 2:00 pm). 
Please reply to this email to confirm if you still intend to judge at WVRSF on March 19. 
After I finalize our judge list, I will do a final edit to the category assignments and send you more complete information to prepare for the event.
We will follow COVID mitigation policies in place at VWCC.  They are currently requiring masks on campus, but anticipate that they will become mask optional by the time of the fair. We certainly invite you to wear masks based on your preference (if your willingness to judge is impacted by whether the students will be wearing masks, please indicate that in your reply).
Schedule for March 19: https://www.rvgs.k12.va.us/cms/lib/VA02207955/Centricity/Domain/58/2022%20Judge%20Schedule-Western%20Virginia%20Regional%20Science%20Fair.docx 
If you have any questions, please let me know.
Thanks for your support,
Mark A. Levy
Director
Roanoke Valley Governor's School for Science and Technology
2104 Grandin Road SW
Roanoke, VA 24015
Phone: 540-853-2116
Fax: 540-853-1056


